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March 25, 2022 
 
Angela Calvillo, Clerk of the Board  
Board of Supervisors 
1 Dr. Carlton B. Goodlett Place, Room 244 
San Francisco, CA 94102 

 
Dear Ms. Calvillo, 

 
Attached please find a copy of the proposed Resolution for the Board of Supervisors approval, 
which retroactively authorizes the Office of the District Attorney to accept and expend an in-kind 
gift estimated at $250,000 from the University of San Francisco School of Law’s Racial Justice 
Clinic (RJC) to continue to fund two staff attorney positions to support the RJC’s work assisting the 
Office of the District Attorney’s Sentencing Review Conviction Unit and Wrongful Conviction Unit, 
which is supported by an all-volunteer Innocence Commission from November 2021 through 
November 2022.  

 
The retroactive request is due to the receipt of the in-kind gift letters in 2022 which is after the 
funding start date of November 2021.  
 
The purpose of the gift is to continue to fund two staff attorneys by the University of San 
Francisco School of Law’s Racial Justice Clinic to support the District Attorney’s reexamination of 
cases to identify cases involving excessive sentences and wrongful convictions.  

 
The following is a list of accompanying documents 

• Gift information form  
• Gift letter  

 
If you have any questions, please contact Tara Anderson at Tara.Anderson@sfgov.org.   
 
Sincerely, 
 

 
 
Chesa Boudin 
San Francisco District Attorney 
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